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SUPREME COURT OF INDIA 
 

August 10, 2023 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
1. To facilitate smooth and paperless entry to the Supreme 

Court of India, a new online portal, SuSwagatam is launched. 

 

2. For paperless entry pass, a user has to successfully 

complete one-time registration process on the SuSwagatam 

portal. The SuSwagatam portal offers role-based secure login to 

stakeholders such as advocates, litigants, visitors, contractual 

staff, who all can access the same through web browser on the 

mobile phone, laptops, desktops, etc. 

 

3. To access the SuSwagatam portal, please visit  

https://suswagatam.sci.gov.in/  

 

4. For more information about the issuance of passes, please 

refer to standard operating procedure (SOP) for visitors and 

officers on the SuSwagatam portal. Further, for any information 

and information, please visit the front desk, Facilitation Centre, 

Gate-D (IN), Main Building Complex, Supreme Court of India.  

 
 
 
 
(Ashish Shiradhonkar)            (Hargurvarinder Singh Jaggi) 
OSD, Registrar     Registrar, Technology 
Technology, Innovation & Planning 
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